
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/18/2017 1:31:33 PM
Subject: Re: Get us out of NAFTA ~ Website email from JOSEPH SEARING

​No reply


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 1:12 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Get us out of NAFTA ~ Website email from JOSEPH SEARING 
 
Thoughts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: jdsearing@yahoo.com [mailto:jdsearing@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 7:56 PM
 
Subject: Get us out of NAFTA ~ Website email from JOSEPH SEARING
 
Lt. Governor Bryant, NAFTA comes with the freedom destroying NAU. Negotiate with each country 
independently and keep our Constitution the top law of the land. JOSEPH SEARING
 

JOSEPH SEARING
 
301 Tar Blvd
 
Greenville, SC 29605
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